
 

 
 
 

11th October 2024 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers of Cherry Tree, 
 
We are writing to notify you that Mrs. Davidson will be returning from maternity leave to her 
substantive role as Year 1 partner teacher to Mrs. Gadd. This means Mrs. Peacock will return to her 
role working across the school. I am sure you would join me in thanking her for the work she has done 
settling Year 1 children during their transition from early years. Please do not hesitate to contact me 
should you have further questions. 
 
 
Many thanks, 
 
 
 
Oliver Laken 
Head and DSL 
 


